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20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Year 6 School Residential  

Dear Year 5 parents/carers, I know that Year 6 and all it brings seems like a long way away, however, 
we need to start thinking ahead to try and ensure we provide the provision and enrichment for the 
children.  

Pre Covid, we ran our Year 6 residential in the Autumn term for all the benefits that it brings, such as 
building and developing relationships, the opportunity for staff to get to know their year group in a wider 
sense and the lasting impact in school of this happening in the Autumn rather than the end of the year 
when the children are merely weeks away from saying good bye to us. 

With all of this in mind, we are happy to announce details of our proposed Year 6 Residential for next 
year. 

We will be travelling to the Isle of Wight (as this year’s Year 6 are) in November next academic year. 
We know that for all families this coming year may be financially difficult and so we have tried to give 
as much notice as we possibly can. 

The Year 6 residential trip will run from Monday 6th November - Friday 10th November. We will be 
staying at the Little Canada site with PGL, which offers many outdoor adventurous activities, including 
the prospect of dragon boating. More information and detail of the trip will be shared in due course.  
 
If your child tests positive for Covid-19 around the dates of the trip they will not be allowed to attend, 
and you MUST register the positive result officially via NHS/gov apps.  This will allow us to claim 
against the RPA insurance but we will need evidence of the positive test to make the claim.   

If are experiencing financial hardship, please do not hesitate to come and discuss this matter 
confidentially with Mrs Bone, the Deputy Headteacher at your earliest convenience.   
 
The total cost of the trip will be £355, this is an anticipated cost. Once we have confirmed numbers we will 
send a letter advising you of the final costings and payment dates. We need confirmed numbers no later than 
Friday 27th January 2023, please can you complete and return the below permission slip to your child’s class 
teacher by this date. We will require a deposit of £35 by Friday 10th February 2023 to confirm your child’s 
place. 
 

Thank you in advance,  

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mr Iain Witts       

Executive Headteacher      
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---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 6 – IOW Residential Trip  

 

I give permission for my son/daughter…………………………………………to take part in the Residential 
Trip to Isle of Wight on Monday 6th November 2023. I appreciate the first non-refundable instalment of 
£35 would need to be made by Friday 10th February 2023. 

 

Parent/Carer Signature:………………………………………….. Date:………………………… 

 


